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From: Valentina Priante 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 11:35 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Greyhound Races

Dear Director, 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in regards to my concerns for greyhound races.  
 
I have been made aware of the barbaric cruelty that has been inflicted upon greyhounds and I feel that the current 
regulations for these wonderful dogs is completely unacceptable.  
 
Greyhound dogs need much better management in terms of sale and over-breeding as well as monitoring the 
cruelty that is involved with the industry. It is not monitored enough, and too many of these poor creatures are 
being killed because of overbreeding. 
 
I encourage you to please consider these options, and other more humane options, as no greyhound deserve this 
type of treatment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Valentina Priante 

 




